
In Science our focus is going to be 

learning about animals. We will get 

to learn about different ways 

animals can be categorized by their 

features and what they eat. 

This half term we will also be able 

to label and name specific parts of 

animals and where they may be 

found in the world. We will 

compare animals features and 

discuss how they adapt to the 

changing world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Year 1 

Autumn 2 

In English we are going to be 

reading the books ‘Room on 

the Broom’, ‘I want a party’ 

and ‘Chilly Billy Winters’. We 

will be using these texts to 

write invitations, factual 

reports, lists and letters. 

 

In Maths we will be focusing on 

developing our knowledge of 

numbers and place value to 30. We 

will be working creatively to explore 

these numbers.  

We will learn how to represent these 

amounts effectively, order numbers, 

and count forwards and backwards 

confidently. 

Using our knowledge of numbers 

we will develop our ability to add 

and subtract amounts. We will learn 

to read and write number sentences. 

In Year 1 we will also learn to 

describe and identify 2D shapes. 

 

  

In PE we will be focusing on 

developing our fundamental 

skills and developing our 

ability to make shapes with 

our bodies in gymnastics. We 

will develop our agility, core 

body strength and ability to 

create short sequences of 

movements. 

 

In Computing children are going to 

be learning how to operate Ipads 

and Chrome books effectively and 

safely. They will learn how to use 

tools such as paint, how to edit our 

work and save it. Children will be 

using apps such as Seesaw. 

We will also focus on learning about 

the importance of Online safety. 

 

 

In Music we are going to be 

focusing on Reggae and Hip Hop 

style music. Will listen and 

appraise this Music using 

technical vocabulary.  Once we 

have listened to a range of music 

we will start to compose our own 

versions of this style and perform 

them to our class. 

 

In RE we are going to learn about 

Christianity and the Church. We will 

discuss what people say about God 

and how Christians demonstrate their 

faith in God in church. During this 

half term we will also learn about the 

Nativity Story and how it is 

celebrated. 

 

 

In PSHE we are going to focus on how we grow and develop, 

thinking about our emotions and how we express ourselves. 

We will discuss and learn how to stay safe and make sensible 

choices. 

 

 

 


